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with the nearest Canadian embassy on arrival .
Canadians already registered should keep the embassy
advised of changes in address or plans .

3 . This advice is based on current expectations .
Future travel should be based on ongoing assessments of the
situation in the Middle East . Canadians contemplating travel
to destinations in the Middle East in the future should check
with Canadian missions or the Department again closer to their
departure date .

4 . While the Government of Canada is providing advice
in this respect, it is the responsibility of individual
Canadians to make their own decisions and arrangements after
considering all factors affecting their individual situations .


